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Central Intefligence Agency

Washingon, 0. C.20505

OTE 87-6309

3 APR 1607

Thomas W. Green

Vice President, Management Development and Education
GTE Corporation

One Stamford Forum

Stamford, Connecticut 06904

Dear Mr. Green:

I want to express my appreciation for the meeting you and
Thomas Young had with our Senior Intelligence Officers on 11 March 1987,
Your presentation and discussion of GTE's corporate management and
executive development programs--particularly how GTE plans to handle
present and anticipated problems, constraints, andd opportunities--were
of great value to our senior executives.

We are grateful for the time and effort you and Mr. Young devoted to
this endeavor. All the participants found it to be very informative.
Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

STAT

Director
of
Training and Education

STAT OTE/LDD 4
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